
VANGUARD LOFTS CONDOMINUM ASSOCATION 

 

April 28, 2007 
 
To: ALL RESIDENTS 
From: The Board of Directors and Property Management 
Re: Quarterly Board Meeting 

Please be advised, the next quarterly Board of Directors meeting is scheduled for June 
13, 2007 at 7:00pm CST in the Bike/Storage Room.  All residents are encouraged to 
attend. 


